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MEMORANDUM

TO: Jeffrey Roberts, Land Use and Zoning Planner, Community
Planning Division

FROM: Tegin Bennett, Transportation Planner, Environmental &
Transportation Planning Division

DATE: November 17, 2014

RE: Zoning Ordinance Section 6.104.2 b “Short-Term Bicycle Parking
Public Contribution” pricing backup

Following is the breakdown for how the current price per rack was developed.
The prices are estimated for what it would cost a property owner to install a
standard galvanized “post-and-ring” (DERO “hitch” or equivalent) bicycle parking
rack into concrete in accordance with zoning standards. By contributing to this
fund, the city takes responsibility for siting, installation, ownership, and
maintenance this bicycle parking. In addition, the city will be responsible for
replacement, if needed, so additional cost is factored in. This memorandum will
be periodically updated to reflect changes in costs.
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